
   

  
  

Investigative Committee Chairman to receive citizens in
Bashkortostan

 

  

Chairman of the Russia’s Investigative Committee Alexander Bastrykin will personally receive
citizens in the city of Ufa at the regional investigations directorate at 32, Petropavlovskaya street, on
23 June 2015.

The citizens will be received in connection with matters related to pre-investigating checks and
criminal cases investigated or that are being investigated by the Investigations Directorate for
Bashkortostan.

Those wanting to get an appointment have to have an ID document and if representing interest of the
third party – a document confirming such authority; an application containing the essence of an
issue; documents and materials confirming validity of the claim and results of the previous review of
the issues by state authorities, including law-enforcement, courts of justice or local government.

To make an appointment please call: 8 (347) 276-67-06. The time will be provided later.
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Head of Media Relations V.I. Markin 

01 June 2015

  Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/933715 
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